
 

 
 
 

Date: February 2, 2022 

To: All Local 804 Members 

Re: BCGEU Credential Delivery 
 
Many of you likely received the email below on January 31, 2022 from Scytl Credential Delivery 
System: 

 “From: Scytl Credential Delivery System <credentialdelivery@secured.vote> 
 Date: January 31, 2022 at 9:05:01 AM PST 
 Subject: Credential Delivery 
 Reply-To: no-reply@scytl.com 
 
 Dear voter, 
 
 We are pleased to invite you to vote electronically in the elections to XXXX that will be held from DD, 

MM DD(#) YYYY, starting at HH:MM, until DD, MM DD(#) YYYY, closing at HH:MM 
  
 In order to access the voting portal you will need your id and a password. You may retrieve your 

password by following the link we will provide for you in this letter. For security reasons this link can 
only be used once.” 

We received feedback with many members concerned that this was spam and/or junk mail as 
the communication is void of any specific details. Please note the sender is legitimate, however, 
there was a system error that has now been rectified. Members will be receiving the amended 
communication on Friday, February 4, 2022 at 8:00 am inviting them to vote electronically in the 
local election. Please add the email credentialdelivery@secured.vote to your safe lists so that the 
email does is not redirected to your junk folder. 

In solidarity 
 
 
 

Romeena Sidhu 
Staff Representative 

cc: MJ Colquhoun, Local Chairperson 

MoveUP/FA-572 

FYI 
|  PLEASE POST  | 
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